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From: M. W. Smith <manfredsmith@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 12:45 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: FW: Main Library

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you 
know the sender.] 
 
 

From:      Manfred Smith 
              9085 Flamepool Way 
              Columbia, MD 21045       
To:         Christina Rigby and Dr. Opel Jones 
Re:         Main Library  
Date:      July 17, 2023 
 

 
Dear Representatives, 
 
$144,000,000 for a new main library? I have a better idea: how about keeping 
the one we have and lowering taxes? How useful are physical libraries in a world 
where everything is going electronic? I have not visited any library for 5 years. 
Perhaps the old one works just fine? 
 
Best, 
 
Manfred Smith 


